
EAST GEORGIA STATE COLLEGE 
 

Staff Council Meeting 
 

 Friday, June 13, 2014 
  
The Staff Council meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm in the President’s Conference Room. 
No one was in attendance at the Statesboro campus. Augusta campus had no one available at the 
time of the meeting.  
 
Welcome 
The meeting began with a welcome from Chair Angie Brown.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
Motion was made by Angie Williams to accept the minutes of the May meeting as presented. 
Tammy Durden seconded the motion. With none opposed, the minutes were approved. 
 
Member Updates 
New hires, retirements, or any individuals who have left employment were noted and are listed 
below.  
 
Noah McGowan – new hire (Grounds) 
John Egan – new hire (Student Affairs/Recruiter – Statesboro) 
Zoey Marsh – left employment (Admin Asst – Statesboro) 
Randy Groover – left employment (Business Office) 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Chair Angie Brown gave the treasurers’ report.  
The current Staff Council balance is $49.68 
No current pending charges. 
 
Secret Pals 
Missie Crawford has sent out an email regarding the six-month add-in /change-up. If you are 
interested in changing your pal, or if you are a new employee that would like to participate, 
please respond to Missie by June 27th. 
 
Membership Benefits Flyer  
Flyer will be ready to present at Fall Workshop. 
 
 
Departmental News / Upcoming Events 

• Fall Workshop 
 August 4, 5, 6 
 4th – new faculty 
 5th – Meetings in Swainsboro 
 6th – Meetings in Statesboro 



• Patriotic Concert – June 30th 
 No charge 
 Open to EGSC Students/Faculty/Staff and open to public 
 Cook-Out starts at 5:30pm (food is first come, first served) 
 Concert starts at 7:00pm 

• The Fulford Center has various camps going on during the summer. 
• The auditorium will be closed the week of June 16th. 
• Room J527 will be closed from June 30th until August 17th.  It will reopen as a Resource 

Center. 
 

 
Staff Issues / Updates 
 
TAP report to USG Staff Council 

Human Resources is reviewing the memo to go out to all TAP participants asking for 
information on non-covered fees. Chair Brown will then prepare the report and send to 
USG Staff Council to assist them with addressing the issue with the BOR. 
 

New Issues 
 
Several ideas/issues were discussed that members would like to look into during the next year. 
These ideas/issues included: 

• Use of greenhouse for a garden co-op 
• Encourage staff participation with campus events (Vision Series) 
• Approach Mill Creek Foundation about yearly funding  

The newly elected Chair for the 2014-2015 year will address these issues. 
 

New Officers  
 
Nominations were taken for EGSC Staff Council Officers for the 2014-2015 year. Each position 
had only one nomination and no one present had any opposition. Therefore, the officers for our 
2014-2015 year will be as follows: 
 
Chair – Angie Brown 
Vice-Chair – Taylor Edenfield 
Secretary – Tia Morris 
Treasurer – Heather Wise 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:57 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, July 11th at 2 pm. 
 
 



Attendees: 
 
Swainsboro 
Angie Brown 
Angie Williams 
Amanda Williams 
Sonya Kirkland 
Christi Hutchings 
Tammy Durden 
Karen Irvin 
 
Statesboro 
none 
 
Augusta 
none 
 
 


